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In December, Metro agreed to establish a temporary route change to Route 91 until 
permanent modifications to Honolulu Av can be completed.  
 
Metro is currently coordinating with the City of Glendale and County of Los Angeles 
to establish two new required stops along the temporary route which could take 
three months to complete. The temporary route, currently being used on Sundays, is 
proposed as follows: 
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Improvements to 
Market St stop 

Metro, City of Glendale and Crescenta Shopping Park Association (CSPA) will 
continue to work toward a unanimous agreement of permanently rerouting 
northbound Route 91 though Honolulu Av. 
 

The current Beeline stop on Market St will be improved by the City of Glendale before 
a permanent route can be established. Improvements are expected be completed in 
approximately 24 months.  
 

The permanent route is proposed to operate on Honolulu Av as follows: 
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